
   

 

 

Notice to the Market – 42/21 

 
TPP Araucária – CVU Homologation 

 
Companhia Paranaense de Energia – COPEL (“Company”), a company that generates, transmits, 

distributes and trades energy, with shares listed on B3 SA - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (CPLE3, CPLE5, CPLE6, 

CPLE11), on NYSE (ELP) and LATIBEX (XCOP, XCOPO, XCOPU), informs its shareholders and the market 

in general that the National Electric Energy Agency (“Aneel”), through Order No. 3,218, published in 

the Federal Official Gazette on this date, decided to grant UTE Araucária's request for review of the 

Variable Cost (“CVU”), with no value of R$ 2,553.20 / MWh; and determine to the National Electric 

System Operator - ONS the application of this value for the purposes of planning and scheduling the 

electro-energy operation of the SIN between October 7, 2021 and November 15, 2021, and to the 

Electric Energy Commercialization Chamber - CCEE for purposes of accounting of the generation 

verified in the referred period. 

 

Additionally, we inform you that, as of this date, all updates regarding the approval of the CVU of UTE 

Araucária will be available on the company's Investor Relations website through the following path: 

https://ri.copel.com/en/subsidiaries/copel-geracao-e-transmissao-s-a/. 

 

 

 
Curitiba, October 18, 2021. 

 
Adriano Rudek de Moura 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations team: 
ri@copel.com or +55 41 3331-4011 
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